
National Mediation Board 
1301 K Street 
Suite 250 East  
Washington, D.C. 20005-7011 
 
 
Re. Docket No. C-6964 
 
 
To: The National Mediation Board: 
 
I am writing to support the NMB’s proposed change to NMB Election Rules.  
 
The current rules have been manipulated for years to deny workers’ rights and have 
created an unfair obstacle for air and rail workers seeking lawful union representation.  
 
Representation elections for airline and railroad workers should be decided by a majority 
of employees voting, just like every other election in America today.  
 
It is time to give aviation and railroad workers the same voting rights and the same 
opportunities to have a union that are enjoyed by workers in every other major industry.  
 
 
SIGN NAME: ____________________________________ 
 
PRINT NAME: ___________________________________ 
 


